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Tuesday 03 February 2015
Dear Ed,

Former Post Office Building at 21-31 New Oxford Street

I thought it would be useful to update you on British Museum’s informal discussions with
Brockton Capital (developers) — the owners of the former Post Office building on New Oxford
Street.

The British Museum has indeed discussed the idea of having a presence on the New Oxford
Street site but has not committed to anything other than periodic confidential and concept
discussions with the developers.

Whilst we have no formal objection to the proposed redevelopment of the site we remain very
much impartial to its progression through the town planning stages and ultimately delivery of
the redevelopment.

In the event the planning application for the scheme receives approval, the Museum's
discussions with the developers may well continue and we would keep you updated in that
regard.

Yours sincerely,

Kevin O'Reilly

Head of Operations Strategic Planning
The British Museum.
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